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PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO
DENVER, COLORADO 80201P. O. BOX 840 .

;

| January 6,1983oscAa n.tss
j Fort St. Vrainv.cc m . oc.n
'

Uni t flo. 1
P-83003

4

fir. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator
Region IV
Nuclear Regulatory Connission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Docket No. 50-267

Subject: Technical Specification Change for
Tenporary Relief from LC0 4.4.1

Re ferences : 1) P-83001, Wammbourg to fiadsen,
dated 1-3-83.

2) G-83010, Gagliardo to Lee, dated
1-4-83..

Dear fir. Collins:

In accordance with telephone discussions with our staff on January 3,1983,.,

through January 5,1983, Public Service Company of Colorado requests a
change to specification LC0 4.4.1 of the Fort St. Vrain Technical Specifi-

; ca ti ons.
>

Attachment 1 is the requested change and is taken verbatim from your tele-
copied letter (G-83010). Note that the format for incorporating the change
into the Technical Specification has been left to your office per your
reques t.

Attachment 2 is the text of the original relief request (P-83001) which we
transmitted on January 3,1983. This attachment is submitted for reference
purposes. ct

The provisions of the Technical Specification change request have been re-
viewed by the Plant Operations Review Comittee with the finding that the
change is safety significant because it involves a Technical Specification
change, but that the change is not an unreviewed safety question. The
change was also reviewed by the Nuclear Facility Safety Committee with
affirmative acticn.
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We are transmitting a voucher under r,eparate cover in the amount of $1,200.
Pursuant to 10CFR170, the fee determination is based on the fact that the
requested change is primarily administrative in nature. The change does not
involve a safety issue that has not previously been analyzed, since we will
be operating under the intent of the existing LC0 4.9.2.

Since rely,

h| A&
0. R. Lee

'

Vice President, Electric Production
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